
Allegheny MIn. Rescue Group 

Appalachian Search and Rescue Conuerence, Inc. 

P.O. Box 2196, Pittsburgh, PA 15230-2196 

September 15, 1989 
Dear AMRG Member: 

The single most important order of business facing the Allegheny 
Mountain Rescue Group is the task of completing the the state and federal 
requirements for doing business as a non-profit corporation. We simply must 
get this work done if we are to move forward. 

So, please take a few moments of your time to review the enclosed 
Articles of Incorporation for AMRG. Betty and Keith have invested a good 
deal of time and energy in bringing these Articles into compliance with the 
new structures of the Appalachian Search and Rescue Conference and the 
Mountain Rescue Association. 

These Articles were presented at the September 5. 1989 business 
meeting. In order to assure a minimum of delay in implementing the Articles 
we will use the following procedure: 

1) You wiU have thirty (30) days from today. September 15. 
1989. to submit any changes you believe are necessary. 

2) If you do not sub mit any proposed changes in writing to 
Keith by October 15. 1989. your vote will be counted as an 
affirmative vote for acceptance of the enclosed Articles as 
they stand. 

In other words, if you approve of what you read--do nothing. If you 
believe there is a valid reason for changing the enclosed Articles, notify 
Keith in writing as soon as possible. Please don't wait until the last moment. 
We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter. 

THOM JONBS 
Chairman 

A volunteer, nonprofit group, 

dedicated to savinA lives in the outdoors. 


